GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREABURER

> School Basement July 9, 1973

Terry Beaz opened the meeting. All members, Charles Birkla and twe visitors were present. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's report as of June 32, 1973 shows a total balance of \$9,781.68, (General Fund \$1,617.14; Street Fund \$4,639.33 and CCIF \$3,525.21). Our Revenue sharing fund has \$668.03.

It was agreed by all that the repair work on the tractor should be drawn from the water utility since much of the mowing is done at the lake.

Robert Gibson moved and Denald Uhl seconded that we permit Tri-County Water Company to serve a new housing development on Stiller Road. All veted in favor.

Donald Uhl moved and Rebert Gibson seconded that we ennex seven(7) lots that were a part of the Carl Hays farm and the quarry of all the property owners approve.

Charles Birkla reported that the alley to the park has been rocked. He is to see if Bud Ollis would grade some alleys.

Gary Jacobi reported our local read and street projects have been approved. We will accept bids at the next beard meeting.

The board agreed to let the Methodist Church place a sign on the common grounds at U.S. 150 and Greenville Georgetown Road if it is situated so as not to interfere with traffic visibility.

Fred Owen complained of the alley to his property was impassable. The board agreed to clean litter from the alley sothat it is passable.

Donald Uhl moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted.

Gary F. Jacobi

Clerk-Treasurer

TEANOUS 122

Terry Beaz President